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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Pharmacy First monthly payment changes from June; Explore our dedicated CPCF settlement webpage; Patient stories wanted.
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Following on from the CPCF settlement announcement, pharmacy owners are reminded of upcoming changes to the bundling requirements for Pharmacy First.

From 1st June 2025, pharmacy owners must be registered and able to deliver the Hypertension Case Finding Service, the Pharmacy Contraception Service (PCS) and the Pharmacy First service, in addition to delivering the minimum number of clinical pathway consultations to achieve the fixed payment for the service.

Changes effective from June also include a new fixed payment of £500 for those pharmacy owners delivering a minimum of 20 to 29 clinical pathway consultations in a month, with the £1,000 maximum fixed payment for those who deliver the minimum of 30 or more consultations.









		Read more 
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We have been working around the clock to provide information, develop resources and answer pharmacy owners' questions on the Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) settlement for 2024/25 and 2025/26.

Pharmacy owners and teams are encouraged to visit our dedicated CPCF settlement webpage. This one stop shop brings together all of the guidance, FAQs, and useful resources so they can easily be located. New information and resources will be added as they become available.

Visit the CPCF settlement webpage: cpe.org.uk/CPCF
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Reminder: Community Pharmacy England is still keen to find patients willing to speak publicly about their pharmacy-related experiences, and we need your help. We are particularly interested in hearing from:
1. Patients willing to talk about the impact of medicine shortages.
1. Patients who have benefitted from the Pharmacy First Service.

Case studies help MPs and national media better understand the value of pharmacies, which in turn can help influence key decision-makers.

If you can put us in touch with patients in either of the two categories above, please get in touch via comms.team@cpe.org.uk
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